## The Weekly Mass Schedule/Calendar April 17 through April 25, 2010

04/17/10, Saturday

4:00PM Mass for Bob & Margaret Jacober

04/18/10, Sunday

9:00AM Living Mass for Bruce Brosnahan (11:00AM Mass at Sts. Peter & Paul, Cole Camp) 7:00PM Life Teen Social Night

04/19/10, Monday

No Mass

04/20 /10, Tuesday

8:30AM Mass for Otto & Sylvia Balke 9:00AM Bible Study "Wisdom"

04/21/10, Wednesday

10:00AM Mass at Good Samaritan, Cole Camp and other pastoral duties 3:30PM Rainbow Colors & Edge

04/22/10, Thursday

No Mass

04/23/10, Friday

8:30AM Mass for Sid Williamson

04/24/10, Saturday

4:00PM Mass for Ernest Hirsch

04/25/10, Sunday

9:00AM Living Mass for Corena Wright (11:00AM Mass at Sts. Peter & Paul, Cole Camp) 7:00PM Life Teen Night

+++++

Let us pray for: Cherie Widel Narron, Fr. Dennis Schaab, Rita Porter, Tom Gardner, Perry McGhee, Fred & Mary Pepple, Bill Weaver, Minnie Goffinett, Bob Cross, George Wise, Leroy Risse, ...and all who suffer physically and mentally.

+++++

The Divine Mercy Novena was finished last Sunday, with a reception afterward. It takes a lot of dedication and planning in order to offer this prayer experience to our parishioners. We thank all who participated and a special thanks to Roy & Ann Futvoye and to Glenda Chaffin for organizing the reception.

Rummage Sale It is time again to think about gathering your "treasures" for our semi-annual Rummage Sale which will take place May 6 & 7, 2010. Again, we ask only that clothing be clean and good repair and that small electrical appliances be in working order. Please NO COMPUTERS OR COMPUTER PRINTERS OR KEYBOARDS.

We just cannot sell these items and must pay to have them hauled away. Due to the fact that all the school rooms are in use and the ladies quilt in the double-door room, it would be greatly appreciated if you could wait until the week before the sale to bring in your donations. Any questions please feel free to cal 573-345-0891. Thanks for your generosity and cooperation.

Ellen Julius & Sherry Staton, Chairpersons

Our New Canopy Our Canopy is nearly complete! Truman Lake Builders did a great job! A huge thank you to Bob Clark and the Structures & Grounds group for overseeing this project. Thank you!

Servers Schedule Saturday, April 17, 2010

4:00PM Volunteers

Sunday, April 18, 2010 Youth Mass 9:00AM Naomi Thomas & Madelyn Burkhart

Collection for April 10 & 11 = \$ 3363.00

The Traveling Cross:

Sunday, April 18, - Mark & Sherry Staton Sunday, April 25 - Reba & John Walterscheid

**Rainbow Colors** needs donations for their "Country Store". The children are able to "shop" with the points they've earned during class. Some suggestions are: candy bars, games, flash cards, toys, pens, pencils, etc.. The "Country Store" will be May 12<sup>th</sup> during the last class of the school year.

**Life Teen** will host a bake sale this weekend after the weekend Masses. Our teens are raising money for their "Steubenville" weekend in July. Please support our Teens!

## **Mother's Day Cards**

Honor your mother or other special women in your life while supporting Birthright at the same time! Each card will come with an envelope for sending your donation to Birthright and a paper explaining Mother's Day card project. *Cards are available at the Religious Articles Counter*.

Do You Really Love Me? Then Come To Me. Visit Me Before The Blessed Sacrament
Every First Friday, St. Ann offers the opportunity for Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, from 9:00AM-3:30PM. A sign-up sheet is in the lobby with half-hour slots. If you know the time, you would be available, please sign up. Drop-in's are

**Missing Altar Cloths** We are missing two *red cloths* for our Chapel! They will be embroidered on the underside Chapel Altar Cloth and Credence Table. If you know where they are, please call the Office at 438-3844.

## Notes from Fr. Keith, 4/18/2010

I think we can safely say we're in Spring now, and it's about time, isn't it? My trip to Assembly was a good one, and I can tell you that Fr. Dennis looks like he's in

good shape, and his spirits are high. The other Precious Blood members you may know are doing well, also. Next year we will be electing new leadership, but you need not fear that I'll be asked to do that.	
As the weather gets warmer and fishing has picked up, we need to remember an important aspect of Precious Blood Spirituality: hospitality. We do an excellent job of it at the door, we need to continue that in the entryway and the social hall. Everyone won't respond, but you may make a difference in a stranger's life without even knowing it. It's also a job we can't delegate: hospitality is the job of each one of us.	

